
            HAYES PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA   

(Registered Charity 299114)   

   

WINTER TERM DISCO 
 

 

We are delighted to invite all the EYFS children to the Dancemaster School Disco Show on: 

 

Thursday 23rd January from 4 30 pm to 5.30pm in the Large Hall 

 

HOW MUCH: Tickets will cost £4.00 - TICKETS MUST BE BOUGHT IN ADVANCE 

 

WHEN AND WHERE CAN I BUY THEM? 

   

-   You can ONLY buy your DISCO tickets via PARENTPAY. 

Available from 6th January 2019 until Midday on 23rd January      

     

• Enter the disco through the Year 5/6 door at the rear of the car park.  It will open at 4.20pm. 
Please stay with your child until they are safely inside the building and signed in.   

•  

  We will have a list of those who have bought tickets via ParentPay. Please ensure your child’s 
name is ticked off at the door.  You will not need to print tickets.    

   
• No coats please – there’s nowhere to hang them.   

• No parents please, other than those helping, there’s nowhere to wait!   
•    

  A member of staff will be able to access the contact details or medical information for each child 
attending the disco as kept in the school records. Please ensure that the school record details for 
your child are up-to-date. It is important that we can contact you if needed.   

• we’d like everyone to have a great time so bad behaviour in every case will be reported to the 
SLT member on duty.   

• Please collect your child from the large hall at 5.30pm. No child will be allowed outside of the hall, 
or to the car park, without an accompanying adult.   

   
   


